
Bright Futures 

As part of our Bright Futures scheme, our very own Mrs O'Malley came to talk to the 

children in year six about the volunteer work she does with St John's Ambulance. The 

children learnt about the wide range of work St John's does to keep the community safe and 

learnt how to put a casualty into the recovery position.   

 

Year 6 were lucky enough to be visited by Dr Giles Summerhays, who came to talk to us 

about his career as an equine vet. As some of our children are aspiring equine vets 

themselves, the talk was so helpful and inspiring for them. We are so grateful that Dr 

Summerhays took the time to talk to us and we thoroughly enjoyed it. 

 

 


